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WASILLA FISHHOOK ROAD
NOTICE OF preliminary environmental AND engineering STUDIES

project RS 05259
the alaska department of transportation and public facilities adot&pf is conducting prpreliminarypreliminaelimina
environmental and engineering studies to upgrade approximately four miles of wasilla fishho07fishhook
road from one mile south of the railroad tracks on kink gooseboygoosebay road to schrock road A
multilanemultivanemult ilane facility is proposed from the beginning of the project on knik goosebaygooseboy road through
wasillascasillasWasillas business district main street to the entrance of the idltarodiditarodIdlIditarod school curb gutter and
storm drain improvements are proposed within this segment of the facility the remainder of the
road iditarodIdi tarod school to schrock road would be upgraded by adding shoulders improving
geogeometriesmetrics and increasing sight distance

the purpose of the proposed project is to improve the traffic flow and safety of the facility three
alternatives are under consideration alternative A would follow the existing alignment while alter-
native B would utilize the same alignment as alternative A except between aspen lane and
snowhomishSnow homish avenue where a northern realignment is proposed alternative C the NO build alter-
native consists of no improvements beyond normal maintenancemalntenacemaintenacemalnmain tenace

preliminary investigations reveal the alternative A could require several residential relocations
while alternative B would avoid relocations none of the alternatives would involve construction
in wetlands or floodfloodplalnsfloodplainsplains the proposed project could involve sites with potential for hazardous
waste contamination as well as sites on or eligible for the national register of historic places
to ensure all factors are considered in the development of the projectprojecpropec we are requesting public
comment and recommendations concerns expressed during the prelpreliminaryminary environmental and
engineering phase will be addressed in the environmental document bebeingng prepared by adot&pf
please submit your comments in writing by june 151519901990 to the abcadcaddressress below for additional
information please contact dan golden environmental analyst at 2661761266 1761
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